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Site: Site Operator: Date:  

Seafield Wastewater Treatment 
Works 

Veolia 23rd May 2018 

WHAT is happening? 
Veolia the operator of Seafield wastewater treatment works will be undertaking essen�al 
maintenance of a sludge centrifuge on the 23rd and 24th of May, for which an Odour Risk 
Assessment has been produced. This will temporarily reduce the volume of sludge processed for 
the dura�on of the ac�vity. In prepara�on for this ac�vity and to avoid a build-up of sludge in the 
process, sludge levels have been reduced as a mi�ga�on in accordance with the Odour Risk 
Assessment and in order to guard against odour release. 
WHY are we telling you? 

Based on the weather forecast as summarised below, condi�ons may contribute to an increased 
risk of odour but we are commi�ed to ensuring any such risk is minimised.  As part of our ongoing 
commitment to minimise any inconvenience associated with the opera�on of the treatment works, 
we recognise the need to maintain open communica�on with our neighbours. As this work is a 
non-standard odour sensi�ve ac�vity, we want to keep you informed in advance. 
WHEN is this happening? 

Work will commence on the 23rd of May and will con�nue on the 24th. 
WHERE is this happening? 

Sludge treatment area. 

 

WHO to contact: 

Stakeholder Development Manager 
bill.elliot@sco�shwater.co.uk 

Sco�sh Water Contact Centre 
0800 0778778 

WEATHER forecast: 

The weather forecast, taken from 
h�p://www.yr.no/place/United_Kingdom/Scotland/Leith/long.html  indicates that condi�ons are 
expected to be  be dry with an onshore wind on both the 23rd  and 24th. 
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